NOTICE
ARANSAS COUNTY

Friday, October 8, 2010 @ 9:00 am
Fulton Harbor — Cedar Bayou

NOTICE:  Aransas County has received notice that a contingency of state and local officials will be leaving
- from Fulton Harbor on Friday, October 8, 2010, at 9:00 am on a boat trip to Cedar Bayou for a “foot-on-the-
- -ground” inspection of the area which the community wants dredged and re-opened.

This is not an Aransas County Commissioners’ Court meeting; however, a quorum of County Commissioners
and Staff may be present at this event. This notice is posted for informational purposes only. For further
‘information on this event, please contact Linda Garcia at 790-0100 or via e-mail at ]garcia@aransascounty.org.
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This notice was posted on Monday, October 4,2010,at ~  am upon receiving notice that Aransas County
Commissioners and Staff may be attending. This notice will remain posted until after the Boat Trip to Cedar
Bayou on October 8, 2010.

Peggy L. Friebele, County Clerk



